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November 21, 2008 

 
TO: AGENCY DISTRIBUTION LIST (Local, State and Federal)  
 
REQUEST FOR AGENCY PARTICIPATION IN THE REVIEW OF THE LODI ENERGY 
CENTER PROJECT, APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATION (08-AFC-10) – 
SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 
 
On September 10, 2008, Northern California Power Agency (NCPA) submitted an 
Application for Certification (AFC) to the California Energy Commission to construct and 
operate an electrical generating plant in the City of Lodi, San Joaquin County, 
California. The Lodi Energy Center (LEC) would be a combined-cycle, nominal 255-
megawatt (MW) power generation facility. The proposed project would be located on 4.4 
acres of land owned and incorporated by the City of Lodi, 6 miles west of the Lodi city 
center, located near Interstate-5 (I-5) approximately 1.7 miles south of State Route 12.  
 
On October 24, 2008, the Energy Commission received a supplement to the Lodi 
Energy Center AFC. This supplemental information clarifies, adds to, and explains in 
greater detail the information contained in the original AFC. On November 20, 2008, the 
Energy Commission accepted the AFC, with the supplement as complete. The Energy 
Commission staff has now begun the data discovery and analysis phase of the project’s 
licensing process. Your agency’s preliminary and final determinations regarding the 
project’s compliance with requirements administered by your agency are due by 
February 19, 2009 and April 18, 2009, respectively. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the AFC Supplement in electronic format (CD).  If you would like 
to have a hard copy of the AFC Supplement sent to you, if you have questions, or if you 
would like additional information about how to participate in the Energy Commission’s 
review of the proposed project, please contact Rod Jones, Project Manager, at (916) 
654-5191, or by email at rjones@energy.state.ca.us.  The status of the proposed 
project, copies of notices, an electronic version of the AFC, and other relevant 
documents are also available on the Energy Commission internet website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/lodi. By being on the mailing list, you will receive 
notices of all project related activities and documents related to the proposed project’s 
evaluation and review. You can also subscribe to receive email notification of all notices 
at http://www.energy.ca.gov/listservers. 
  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 Original signature in Dockets 
     Eileen Allen, Manager 
     Energy Facilities Siting and Compliance Office 
Enclosure 

DATE NOV 21 2008

RECD. NOV 21 2008

DOCKET
08-AFC-10


